Council Meeting 
03-07-22 
 
 
The City Council of the City of Lineville met in their regular meeting on Monday, March 07, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. at the City Annex Building in Lineville, Alabama, with the following present: 
Mayor Roy Adamson, Council Members:  Carolyn Smith, David Proctor, Joseph Appleby, 
Robert Milstead, Larry Bishop and City Clerk Nicholas New, Police Chief Richard Bickerstaff, City Supervisor Rusty Taylor, Court Clerk Carly Sims and Breanna Minter from the Clay Times Journal. Liz Villman and Carolyn Spivey were also in attendance.

Mayor called the meeting to order.  Mayor asked the Council if they had reviewed the minutes from the previous Council meeting.  A motion was then made by Council Member David Proctor and seconded by Council Member Carolyn Smith to approve the minutes from the previous meeting.  The vote was unanimous.  Next the Mayor asked the Council if they had reviewed the bills to be paid.  A motion was then made by Council Member Joseph Appleby and seconded by Council Member Larry Bishop to approve the bills to be paid.  The vote was unanimous. 
 
First on the agenda Carolyn Spivey on behalf of the Lineville Merchants Association presented a proposal to paint a mural on the wall beside Jeanette’s Auction on Highway 49, Spivey presents a drawing of the possible mural to the Council. Mayor Adamson mentions that the owner of the wall has approved the mural. A motion was made by Council Member David Proctor and seconded by Council Member Carolyn Smith to approve the mural. The vote was unanimous.

Next on the agenda was to accept the resignation of librarian Julie Siverson effective April 1, 2022. A motion was made by Council Member Carolyn Smith and seconded by Council Member Robert Milstead to accept the resignation. The vote was unanimous. A related motion was then made by Council Member David Proctor and seconded by Council Member Joseph Appleby to open the librarian position until March 24th at 5:00 P.M. The vote was unanimous. 

Then on the agenda was the approval of the yearly financial statements. A motion was made by Council Member Robert Milstead and seconded by Council Member Larry Bishop to approve financial statements as presented by the auditors. The vote was unanimous.

City Supervisor Rusty Taylor informed the Council that baseball/softball practice started today at 4:00 P.M. Taylor stated that there was 357 kids signed up and 32 teams. Taylor mentions that games start April 4th games will be played Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday nights. Taylor also mention Incredible Kids signups will be Saturday March 12th from 1:00-2:30 P.M. at the Lineville Methodist Church. Taylor also reminds the Council of the Shriners Club reorganization April 9th in the park. Council Member Proctor asks if 357 is a record number of kids Taylor says it is a record. 

Council Member Carolyn Smith mentions that the Lineville Armory looks bad and need to be cleaned up. Smith also mentions that the house that burned down on Smith Street. City Supervisor Taylor mentions that someone is building a house there and is cleaning it up.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made by Council Member Robert Milstead and was seconded by Council Member Larry Bishop. The vote was unanimous. The meeting adjourned at 5:23 P.M. 
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